
Spring 2 Year 2! 

 

Welcome back1 We have a lot to fit into this short term! 

Just a few reminders for our Year 2 families: 

- P.E days are Monday and Thursday.  

Children will need indoor and outdoor kit including plimsolls 

and trainers, and their house t-shirt (they are available at the 

office if a replacement is needed).  

- No jewellery to be worn on P.E days (including earrings, which 

should not be plastered or taped over).  

-  Homework will be set on a Thursday and is due in on the 

following Wednesday. Homework should not cause anxiety, 

please see your child’s teacher if you have any concerns.  

 

This term our topic will be BIG WIDE WORLD 

In English we will be reading and sharing The Enormous Crocodile by 

Roald Dahl and writing crocodiles stories and finding out snappy 

facts! 

 

We are starting our new system called Spelling Shed for spelling at 

school. The children will no longer bring home a spelling list for a 

test each week. We will be learning our spellings at school with 

Common Exception Word lists which we will send home so that you 

are aware of what we are covering.  



 

In Maths we will be learning all about length, mass, capacity and 

temperature!   

That’s a lot of measuring!  
 

In Science we will learning about living things and 

their habitats. 

Why do they live there? What would happen if they 

lived somewhere else? 

What do habitats do for their plants and animals? 

 

In Topic we will be finding out about Christopher Columbus and his 

adventures exploring the world. 

 
 

 

In DT we will using our design and technology skills to create our 

very own moving crocodile! 

Let’s get our ideas brains into action!  

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY is on Thursday 7th of March. We can’t wait to see 

what lovely ideas the children bring to their costumes on the day.  

 



If you have any questions, please come and ask or email us at our 

class addresses below. 

Year 2 teachers 

mr.fox@booth.northants.sch.uk 

mugglewump@booth.northants.sch.uk 

esio.trot@booth.northants.sch.uk 
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